
Dear Lee Families, 

 

The Walter Lee PAC fundraiser with West Coast Seeds begins on Monday, January 29th! Every packet of seeds purchased 
will earn 40% profit that directly supports school activities and the students of Walter Lee Elementary.   

Share the ordering information with friends, family, neighbors, and all the gardeners in your life!  

Our fundraiser is available for a limited time only – order before Monday, February 12th, 2024. 

How to order: 

Step 1: 

• Visit fundraising.westcoastseeds.com and Click Shop to add your favorite varieties to your cart. Choose from a range of 

West Coast Seeds’ best-selling vegetable, herb and flower seeds. 

Step 2: 

• When you complete your order, Click Checkout and Select our organization in the dropdown menu:  

   Walter Lee Elementary PAC 

Step 3: 

• Fill in your personal details so that we can contact you to pick up your order.  

Step 4: 

• Confirm your order and checkout. You will receive an email when your seeds are ready for pickup from school. 

 
Not sure what to grow this year? 
Check out this Walter Lee PAC News Post for ‘how-to’ resources to plan your garden. 
 

West Coast Seeds offers Canada No. 1 untreated and non-GMO seeds that promote sustainability.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

Questions? Please contact LeeElementaryPAC@gmail.com  

https://fundraising.westcoastseeds.com/collections/all
https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/parent-advisory-council-pac-information/news/2024/01/get-ready-start-growing-west-coast-seeds
mailto:LeeElementaryPAC@gmail.com

